
Notice: 

  
            National Bal Bhavan is organizing a HAM Radio Training Workshop for 
interested participants to sit for the examination conducted by Monitoring 
Station under Ministry of Telecommunication, Govt. of India and after qualifying 
the examination they can get the required license. On the basis of the license, 
they can contact different HAMs of the word in addition to this they can render 
assistance to the victims of natural calamity, like cyclone, earthquake, when there 
is complete disruption of normal channel of communication.  
  
            The workshop will start from 15th September 2018 to 24th November 2018, 
Every Saturday, Timing: 2 PM to 4 PM (10 classes will be there for the workshop) 
Fee charged will be Rs. 1000/- from each participant. 
(Only 30 seats available, “First Come-First Served” Basis) 

Member children coming during this period can also join workshop along with 
adults. 
  
            If you interested for this workshop, you may please inform telephonically in 
the Radio & Electronics Section of National Bal Bhavan (Mob: 9013289046). 
 


